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The Board met this date to conduct the tentative budget hearing for the fiscal year 2006-2007. 

Present were Chairman J.N. Tuten, Jr., and Commissioners Felix “Skeet” Joyner, Jerry Sutphin 

and Danny Monroe III. 

 

Also present were County Attorney T. Buckingham Bird and Clerk Kirk Reams. 

 

1. Chairman Tuten announced the proposed millage rate of 8.3226 , which is less than last 

years rate of 10 mills because of legislative mandates. Chairman Tuten  then announced 

the tentative budget at $20,696,332, which represented the Sheriff’s budget as an increase 

of $125,000. 

 

 2. On motion by Commissioner Sutphin, seconded by Commissioner Monroe, and 

unanimously carried, the millage rate was tentatively adopted at 8.3226 mills. 

 

3. On motion by Commissioner Joyner, seconded by Commissioner Monroe, and 

unanimously carried, the budget was tentatively set at $20,696,332 

 

4. Commissioner Tuten announced the date and time for the final budget hearing, which was 

to be held on September 24, 2007 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

5.  On motion by Commissioner Joyner, seconded by Commissioner Sutphin, and 

unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

        Chairman 

 

Attest:______________________________ 

                               Clerk 

 

 

 


